
TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DISRUPTION ALONG KEN 
VALLEY ROAD TO WEST PARK SAVANNAH, 

ENTRANCE TO VICTORIA VILLAS AND EXIT RAMP 
TO THE DIEGO MARTIN HIGHWAY

The Ministry of Rural Development and
Local Government (MRDLG) in partnership
with the National Infrastructure
Development Company Limited (NIDCO)
advises the public(motorists /residents /
pedestrians) that there will be temporary
disruptions to vehicular traffic exiting Ken
Valley Road, entering Victoria Villas and
the exit ramp to the Diego Martin
Highway from Monday 11th December
2023 to Wednesday 13th December 2023
between the hours of 7.00 pm to 4.00 am.

These temporary disruptions are necessary
to facilitate road paving works in this area
(See map attached).

Motorists operating in the vicinity of the
work zone are advised to comply with the
following:
• Proceed with caution and observe all

directional signs.
• Be aware of on-going construction

works and heavy equipment operating
between Ken Valley Road, the entrance
to Victoria Villas and exit ramp to the
highway.

• Comply with any instructions from
Police Officers to facilitate the flow of
traffic in an orderly manner.

• Be aware of merging vehicles from Ken
Valley Road to the Highway.

PUBLIC NOTICE

*CAUTION:

1. Reduce speed in works area.
2. Beware of merging traffic 

from Ken Valley Road on to  
Diego Martin.

3. Follow the directions of 
Traffic Wardens 
or Police directing
Traffic.

All precautions are being taken by the MRDLG and NIDCO to guarantee proper Health, Safety and Environmental Standards are maintained.
We thank you for your cooperation and regret any inconvenience caused. For further information, please contact:

THE CORPORATE COMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT
National Infrastructure Development Company Limited - NIDCO

The Atrium – 6B Don Miguel Road Extension, El Socorro Extension,
EL SOCORRO 280603, Trinidad | PHONE: 226-7900 | E-MAIL: communications@nidco.co.tt


